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20-21-273 
 
 
25 February 2021 
 
 
TO ALL PARENTS/CARERS 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Full return to school for pupils from 8 March 2021 – Communication 2a 
COVID-19 On-Site Testing for Pupils (Lateral Flow Device) 
 
The communication you are receiving today focusses on the Mass Testing that Cams Hill School is required to offer using 
our Asymptomatic Test Site (ATS) prior to a full return to school for all our pupils. 
 
The table below identifies by year group, our current plan as from Friday 05 March 2021.  
 

Mass Testing and Return of All Pupils to Cams Hill School 

Year   
Group 

Friday 
05.03.21 

 Monday 
08.03.21 

Tuesday 
09.03.21 

Wednesday 
10.03.21 

Thursday 
11.03.21 

Friday 
12.03.21 

11 Test 
INSET DAY 

 In school In school In school In school In school 

10 INSET DAY  Test 
CWOSP  

In school In school In school In school 

9 INSET DAY  RTP 
CSOWP 

Test 
CWOSP 

In school In school In school 

8 INSET DAY  RTP 
CWOSP 

RTP 
CWOSP 

Test 
CWOSP 

In school In school 

7 INSET DAY  RTP 
CWOSP 

RTP 
CWOSP 

RTP 
CWOSP 

Test 
CWOSP 

In school 

 
RTP – Real Time Provision. Online learning continues as per current expectations. 
Test – Pupils are invited to school at a specific time to undertake a LFD test and will return straight home afterwards. Comms 
2 b, c and d clarify details around consent, timings etc. No RTP will be provided on the test day for the specific year group. 
Instead, teachers will provide recap and/or revision tasks on CHOC. 
In school – Pupils return to their timetabled lessons in school in full school uniform. Our extensive programme of risk 
reduction measures remains paramount during the phased return of all our pupils. Further information to follow including 
a reminder of staggered start and finish times.  
CWOSP - Critical Workers Online School Provision will continue until pupils’ ‘in school’ date. 
 
Accompanying this letter, you will find information about “COVID-19 Onsite Testing for Pupils (Lateral Flow Device) - 
communication 2b” and “Asymptomatic COVID Testing programme - communication 2C”.  A consent form - communication 
2d” will be sent separately.   
 
We ask parents/carers to read this detailed information that provides clarity around the testing programme.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs G Harrison-Jones 
Headteacher 
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